
Local Plan Regulation 18 Consultation is now closed 

The public consultation on the Regulation 18 Local Plan has now closed. 
The Strategic Planning Team would like to thank everyone who took up 
their valuable time to submit comments to the public consultation or attend 
one of our drop in events. 

We have received a number of responses directly into our online 
consultation, Citizen Space. We are now prioritising enter the remaining 
comments into Citizen Space and aim to conclude this exercise in the next 
couple of weeks. 

The Local Plan Advisory Group (LPAG) will be updated on the consultation 
and key issued raised at the LPAG meeting on the 8th March. 
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